
 

​
Stephanie Artigliere, Artistic Director 

273 West Duck Creek Road 
Clayton, DE 19938​
PCBT.dance 
 
Dear School Administrator, 
 
 
_______________________(dancer’s name) is a very dedicated dancer with Providence Creek Ballet 
Theater. She spends over 20 hours a week training in classes and rehearsals. She is a valued and 
esteemed member of this community. PCBT is a 501(c)3 organization that trains dancers for a 
professional career in dance. We are a member of Regional Dance America, a national organization 
of pre-professional dance companies. As part of this membership, each year we attend a Festival 
with other member companies in a changing location. This year we will be traveling to Albany, NY 
along with hundreds of other dancers and directors to attend the Regional Dance Festival on May 
6-10, 2026. 
 
______________________(dancer’s name) has been cast in several dance works by our choreographers 
and has been working towards this goal to represent PCBT at the Festival. She has been selected 
due to her extraordinary talent and dedication. While at the Festival, __________(dancer’s name) will 
have the opportunity to take three classes a day with world class faculty, watch performances of her 
peers each night, and attend seminars and workshops for enrichment in the art of dance. Most 
importantly, _____________ (dancer’s name) will have the opportunity to be recruited by colleges and 
receive scholarship offers to summer programs and colleges.  I am reaching out early in the year to 
make you aware of this singular event to request an excused absence on her behalf. Please see the 
letter attached from Regional Dance America’s CEO, Erika Davis.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Stephanie Artigliere 
Artistic Director​
Providence Creek Ballet Theater 

 

 



  


